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Flash No Longer Supported for Spectrum
Analyzer WAP571 and WAP581
 
 
Objective
  

This brief article explains why the Spectrum Analyzer feature may no longer work.

 
Applicable Devices | Firmware Version
 

WAP571 | 1.1.0.3
WAP581 | 1.0.3.1
 

 
Here’s the Deal
  

Things change, and that’s just what happened. With the start of 2021, most web
browsers are no longer supporting Flash and will be using HTML5 instead.

 
Flash is required for the Spectrum Analyzer feature to work. Therefore, this feature will
be unavailable from this point forward.

 
Have no fear, besides this one troubleshooting feature, the WAP571 and WAP581 will
continue with business as usual!

 
Conclusion
  

No need to take any action, we just wanted to let you know right away to avoid any
confusion.
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